
 

 

 

 

 

Call to the Community 

White Mountain Regional Medical Center (WMRMC) is currently accepting 
applications for board members to serve on the hospital governance 
board.  Interviews and selection will resume in August. Community-minded 
individuals dedicated to the strength and success of WMRMC and 
Empowering a Healthier Community are desired.  Diverse candidates of varied 
experience are needed, including those with business, pre-hospital, public 
health, behavioral health, law enforcement, education, and civic 
backgrounds.  Requirements include: 

 

 Candidates reside in the WMRMC service area, which includes 
southern Apache County and a portion of Catron County. 

 Candidates will follow all WMRMC policies and procedures.  
 This is a volunteer, unpaid position.  Mandatory orientation and training 

will be provided. 
 Monthly meetings may be attended remotely for those residing in 

outlying areas. 
 Term served is up to four years. 

Applications are currently being accepted and are available at WMRMC, or by 
email request to nikki.vickers@wmrmc.com.   


